
 

 

Lesbian, Gay and Bisexual People's Forum 
on Thursday, 17 June 2010 at 6:30 pm until not later than 8.30pm 
in Godwin Room, The Guildhall,  

Agenda 
 

1. Welcome and Introductions   
 
2. Apologies   
 
3. Formal thanks to Tom as Chair for service to the Forum   
 
4. Proposed schedule of future meetings   
 
5. NBC Improvements to Dealing with Hate Crimes   
 
6. NBC LGB Equality update   
 
7. Follow up to IDAHO   
 
8. Holocaust Memorial Day and LGBT History Month planning for 2011   
 
9. Information Exchange   
 
10. Any Other Business   
 
Map and directions at: www.northampton.gov.uk/guildhall)  
 
For more information about this meeting please contact:  
Lindsey Ambrose, Area Partnerships and Forums Co-Ordinator: 
 
 lambrose@northampton.gov.uk 
 
 Tel/Text: 0779 53 33 687 (including evenings and weekends) 
 
 Tel: (voicemail available) 01604 837566 
 
More information about the Forum generally is at: www.northampton.gov.uk/forums  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Please note that this Forum is supported and funded by Northampton Borough Council.  
The Forum may work in partnership and collaboration with other community groups, councils 
and local services from time to time. The views expressed and decisions taken by the Forum 
are not necessarily those of Northampton Borough Council.  
 


